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March 28, 2014

RE: INVITATION to Japan and UAE Joint Forum on Nuclear Power Generation

(Light Water Reactor and High Temperature Gas-cooled Reactor) held on

April 8 (Tuesday), 2014 in Abu Dhabi, UAE.

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of “Japan and UAE Joint Forum on Nuclear Power Generation” (Light Water Reactor

and High Temperature Gas-cooled Reactor) to be held on April 8 (Tuesday), 2014 in Abu Dhabi,

UAE, we have great honor to send you the invitation to the forum held at InterContinental Abu

Dhabi.

The nuclear power accident at the Fukushima Daiichi has heavily impacted nuclear power
industries worldwide. Since then almost all the nuclear power plants in Japan, with the exception
of one, have been shut down. Currently, what are considered to be the most stringent of nuclear
laws and regulations are being formulated and will be enforced in the near future. Meanwhile, for
the rest of the world, the expectation of nuclear power as a reliable and clean energy source remains
very high.

We would like to introduce the latest Japanese Nuclear Power Generation in Japan and exchange
opinions with officials about the possibility of collaboration with Middle East in the future.

We would like to be happy to announce that Dr. Philip Beeley, Professor of Practice and Program
Chair, Dept. of Nuclear Engineering, KHALIFA University of Science, Technology and Research
could make a presentation regarding “Building University Nuclear Programs to Support the UAE
Nuclear Energy Program”.

We hope this forum will act as a stepping stone toward the next stage. We would be so grateful
if you could kindly inform us of possibility of your participation and meeting with us.
The details of the program and Member List are attached.
It would be appreciated if we could let us know your participation by April 4th, 2014.
Should you need anything, please contact Isao Idota at idota@jef-site.or.jp or +81 3-6229-1946.

We are looking forward to favorable reply from you.

Sincerely yours,

Forum Chairman
KOJI OKAMOTO, Ph.D.
Professor, Head of Department Nuclear Professional School
Graduate School of Engineering, The University of Tokyo
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